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CORRESPONDENCE 
2/2/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01834-2021 

Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 25117) Docket 20200139 

The document presented (E-filing ID #2511 7) has been reviewed by the Office of Commission 
Clerk and has not been accepted as an e-filing per phone conversation with 
AFD/Norris. Correspondence from interested persons should be emailed to 
clerk@psc.state.fl.us rather thane-filed on the website . The email should include the docket 
number and a description of what is being attached. Depending on the size of the document, 
and your email server's size limit, you may attach more than one document to the email. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at 
clerk@psc.state.fl.us 
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